
Dear Families,  

As parents, it is so easy to feel overwhelmed withéwell, EVERYTHING!  

Your children are the greatest gift God will give to you, and their souls the 

heaviest responsibility He will place in your hands. It is important to pray 

as a parent.  Take all your worries, fears, doubts and frustrations to our 

Blessed Mother!  She is a mom; she gets it!  Ask for the grace to be a good 

parent; to know what to do and how to best guide your child.  Pray for  

patience and understanding!  

Give yourself credit for all the things you do well, and make a plan to    

improve the things you know you need to improve.  We are all a òWork in 

Progress!ó As a parent and a teacher, my mantra has been: Fair, Firm and 

Consistent , with the latter being the most challenging.  Parenting is not 

easy, and finding good advice or help as a parent can be challenging.  The 

staff at Holy Trinity appreciates what you do as parents, and look to you 

as partners in educating your child; mind, body and soul.  

I want to share with you some really wonderful resources for you and your 

family.  Some of my favorites include:  

https://kewaskumcatholicparishes.formed.org  Our parish subscription to a 

plethora of great resources.  Create an account to have access to some 

great videos for children.  Brother Francis is my favorite!  

http://www.usccb.org/issues -and-action/marriage -and-family/parents -and-

parenting/index.cfm  Includes great articles on parenting, marriage, and 

family life.  

www.pbgrace.com Peanut Butter and Grace! Catholic family life, sweet 

and simple.  

http://www.catholicicing.com/  Catholic Icing is an awesome site with great 

ideas to teach the faith!  

http://www.catholicfamilyfaith.org/   Good articles on living the Catholic 

family life.  

Blessings,  

Ms. Crombie  

 

 

Nov 8, 2018  

 11/12-16 Scholastic Book Fair  

11/15 
Reports cards will come home and 

Packer/NFL Day  

11/15 & 

29 
New Server Training  

11/20 Frankie Moscato presentation  

11/21 
No School here at HTS, but the 

district is in session.  

11/21-23 Thanksgiving Break  

11/27 Home and School 6:30 pm  

12/7 All School Assembly Story of Scrooge 

12/13 Christmas Concert 1:00 and 6:30  

¦ǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ 9ǾŜƴǘǎ 

Items In This Weekõs Folder and Attached  

Journalism Club Form  

Book Fair Information  

KIWC Flyers  
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10/29 Craig Sanborn  

10/30 Denny Theisen  

10/31 Joan Schladweiler  

11/1 Duke Long  

11/2 William Stiyer  

/ŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ hŦ /ŀǎƘ ²ƛƴƴŜǊǎ 

3K -2nd  Finley Holstead 3K & Brodey Laverenz 1st  

3rd -5th  Kyle Trapp 3rd & Brady Wildt 3rd  

6th -8th  Sarah Okrent 8th & Noah Schellinger 8th  

.ǳƛƭŘŜǊǎ ƻŦ DƻŘΩǎ YƛƴƎŘƻƳ ²ƛƴƴŜǊǎ 

Thanksgiving Break  

Just a reminder that our Thanksgiving break starts on 

Wednesday, November 21st.  The district is in session 

that day, as their break does not start until Thursday, 

November 22nd.  Just a heads up for families who 

have children in more than one school in the district.     

Extra, Extra  

Journalism Club is Back!  

Attention students 4th through 8th grades: Would you like to 

be part of Journalism Club?  Sign up by Thursday, November 

15th.  Be part of the creative group who puts together the Paw 

Print Press.  You will find a sign -up form in this weekõs home 

folder.  If interested, please have your form into the school     

office by end of day on November 15th.   

Prayer Service  

Just a reminder that we will have a prayer service on Tuesday, 

November 20th, the last day before our Thanksgiving break.  

This prayer service will take the place of our regular Friday 

Mass day.  Students should dress in Mass attire just as if 

it was a full Mass.   We will also be taking an all school picture 

right after the service.   



Kewaskum Indians Wrestling Club  

The KIWC is looking for both boys and girls to join their club.  This 

club is open to 5K through 8th grade. You will find a flyer in this 

weekõs folder if your child is interested.  The first registration was 

this past Monday, but there will be another on Monday, December 

3rd.    

You will also find online resources at 

www.kewaskumindianswrestling.org  

Book Fair Time has Arrived!  

Please see the flyer in the folder with information about the book 

fair sale hours and book ideas.  Your child will also attend with their 

class.  We will be doing the classroom coin challenge again this year.   

This benefits both our school library and libraries across the U.S. 

that have been affected by hurricanes and other disasters.  The 

amount we raise will stay here for our library, but it will be  

MATCHED by the All For Books program, who will then give that 

same amount to the libraries in need.  The classroom that collects 

the highest overall total will receive a Classroom Pizza Party!  

Which class will it be?????   

Winter Weather  

Please remember to send your child with warm hats, mittens, coats, 

snow pants and boots!  We do go outside everyday as long as it above 

0 degrees.  If your child does not have snow pants or boots, recess 

will not be very fun as they will have to stand on the sidewalk and 

not be able to play in the snow.  If you have an extra set you would 

like to have your child keep at school, please do so, and let their 

teacher know.     

Remember, if you are looking for something fun to do 

this weekend, Kewaskum High School is performing 

The Wizard of Oz.  There will be several of our students 

in the play and a number of alumni hold lead roles.  



Our very  First 

Trunk -or -Treat 

here at HTS was a 

fun time!  There 

were many cute, 

funny and spooky 

decorated vehicles.  

Treats for all and 

some fun games.  

We hope to do this 

again next year 

with even more 

families involved.  

Thank you to all who came 

out to make this a good 

time.  A special thanks to 

Mrs. Pasbrig and Mrs. 

Zillmer for spearheading 

this event.   


